
<2025 [4th News]> Bangkok Dusit Medical Services (BDMS) visited UOEH (Posted on February 25, 2025) 
 
On Monday, February 17, 2025, Dr. Kongkiat Kespechara, CEO of BDMS group 3 and three other members from 
BDMS, Thailand visited UOEH. We introduced our institutions to each other, also had a meeting and discussed 
possible collaboration activities. The delegation participated in the campus tour together with the Thai participants 
of the Group Training Program, which commenced on the same day. We look forward to our collaborations in the 
near future. 
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